PUBLIC NOTICE

The Board of Education of Windsor Public Schools, a public school in the State of Illinois, will hold a Public Hearing to receive testimony regarding its application for a waiver from Section 10-20.12a of the School Code (Waiver to allow children of full time employees to attend Windsor CUSD #1 tuition free)

[bookmark: _GoBack]The hearing will be held at the Windsor High School Library, 1424 Minnesota, Windsor Illinois on Wednesday February 17, 2021 at 6:30 p.m.


